
CHRISTIAN VALUE OF THE TERM: HONESTY

Dates For Your DiaryMessage from the Headteacher

This week we held our annual Sports Day, a huge 
thanks to Mr Smith for organising both the field and 
track events and to all of you that were able to join us 
as spectators.  Congratulations to Harris House who 
were this year's winners, the other houses positions 
are as follows -

1st:  Harris 2568 points
2nd: Kelston  2475 points
3rd:  Sperring 2442 points
4th:  Mayne 2306 points

Today we have  welcomed our new families to St 
John's with them attending our Teddy Bears Picnic. It 
was lovely to see so many familiar faces as well as 
new ones joining St John's for the first time. 

This time of year is an exciting one with children 
joining us in Reception, our Year Six moving on to 
secondary school and others moving on to their next 
class.  The classes for next year have been 
announced further on in this newsletter.  The children 
will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher 
and explore their new classrooms during the shuffle 
up morning on Thursday 3rd July. With this in mind, it 
is time to announce some new staff joining us in 
September.  Miss Taylor and Miss Locke will be 
joining the team and are looking forward to working 
alongside you on your child’s learning journey next 
year.
Mrs West-Gaul

Our School Christian Vision: 'Working together to build a firm foundation for learning and caring.’
Rooted in Matthew 7 24 – 25:  ‘Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice

 is like a wise man who built his house on the rock.'  
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Car Parking
Could we please remind everyone to be careful 
where you park your cars when dropping off and 
collecting from school.

Please ensure cars are parked appropriately and do 
not block any access.  Thank you.

June
26th Little Acorns Stay & Play, 9.30am

DoodleMaths Parent Workshop, 2.45pm
July
1st: Year Three Trip to Stonehenge

2nd: WEMA Choir Festival
4th: PTA Summer Fete and Non-Uniform Day

7th Sycamore Geography Field Trip
9th Willow Geography Field Trip
15th Year Six Production, 6pm:

 “High School Musical”

18th Year Six Leavers’ Assembly, 1.45pm



Class Structure 2025/26

Current Class 2024/25 Class for 2025/26 Teacher

Acorns (please see 
separate letter)

1A Ash Miss Maggs/Mrs Powell

1B Birch Miss George

1A Ash 2A Chestnut Mrs Haigh

1B Birch 2B Elm Miss Taylor

2A Chestnut 3B Holly Miss Moody

2B Elm 3A Hazel Mr Yarlett

3A Hazel 4B Oak Mrs Vu

3B Holly 4A Maple Miss Wood

4A Maple 5A Pine Mr Howells

4B Oak 5B Rowan Miss Perkins

5A Pine 6A Sycamore Miss Locke

5B Rowan 6B Willow Miss Drew

*Support staff will be deployed across the school



PE Stars of the Week

Year 6 Sycamore - Finley G and Poppy
Year 6 Willow - Ashley and Alfie
Year 5 Rowan - Jude and Harper
Year 5 Pine - Tyler
Year 4 Maple - Brie and Ezra
Year 4 Oak - Bella
Year 3 Holly - Shakai
Year 3 Hazel - Riley

Top Doodling Class

HOLLY
Well done!

 Star of the 
Week

Star Reader

Acorns Eden
Chester

Leo P
Leo K

Ash Sammy Lyra

Birch Ronan Eva

Chestnut Nancy-Rose Poppy-Rose

Elm Lexi James

Hazel Myka Mason

Holly Evie Myla

Maple Amelia L Isaac

Oak Thomas Aoife

Pine Oliver Leo

Rowan Henry William

Sycamore Isla Harry

Willow Arthur Isabelle H

Hot Chocolate Friday

Awards and Achievements
Well done to all our pupils who have achieved an award.

Well done!

Out of School Achievement

Hugo & Leo in Birch Class took part in 
their first Taekwon-Do tournament last 

weekend and won medals! 

Leo got Gold in Patterns and Hugo got 
Bronze in patterns! They also took part 

in a High Kick event. 



Sports Day



Reading in Year Four

Doodle Maths Parent Workshop 

This term, we have been exploring The Wild Robot by Peter Brown. The children are thoroughly 
enjoying discovering more about Roz and following the exciting adventures she undertakes. 

This week in Forest School, we have been creating our own wild robots using clay. We are eagerly 
looking forward to finding out what happens next in this captivating story!

Doodle Maths Parent Workshop
We are pleased to invite you to a DoodleMaths Parent Workshop on Thursday 
26th June from 2:45 - 3:00pm.

This short session will be delivered by a representative from DoodleMaths and will reintroduce 
how the app works, highlight its many benefits and show how it supports your child’s maths 
learning at home.

Earlier in the week, we’ll be relaunching DoodleMaths with the children. Thursday's workshop will 
give you a helpful overview of what they’ve been introduced to and how you can get involved.

We hope you can join us!

Reminders 

Somervale Year 11 Leavers Day
Please note Somervale School will have the Year 11 Leavers Day on Thursday 26th June.  There 
will therefore be a huge amount of congestion in the car park on that day so please consider 
either walking or parking elsewhere on that morning.

Midsomer Norton Town Fayre Saturday 12th July, 12.30pm-5pm
Entries may be brought to the School Office on the morning of 10th July, as the organisers will be 
happy to collect these.  Please note, we will be unable to accept entries on any other day and 
arrangements would need to be made to deliver them to the show directly. It would be lovely to 
see St. John’s well represented at the show!  

Don’t forget, we will also be participating in the Maypole Dancing, so please do come and watch!

Recycling
In order to more effectively ‘reduce, reuse and recycle’ we are putting the following in place:

● All leftovers and packaging from packed lunches must be taken home 
every day, for disposal at home

● Plastics and cans are being collected and recycled separately
● Food waste is being collected and recycled separately
● We are continuing to recycle paper and cardboard throughout school



School Open Days

Will your child be starting school in September 2006, or perhaps you know a 
family with a child looking to start school?

We are offering new ‘Stay and Play’ sessions to introduce you and your child 
to the school.  These will be informal, fun play sessions led by our 

experienced early years teacher and will include a tour of the school, with 
opportunities to view life at St. John’s and ask any questions.

The first session will be held on:
 Thursday 26th June at 9.30am.

To register your interest, please contact the School Office: 
office@stjohns.mnsp.org.uk



PTA News











Oh heyyyyyyy class of 2025!  
Do you have a little one starting their school journey in 
September? 
Come along to our school starter socials and let them 
make friends with their new classmates (& make sure 
there are plenty of friendly faces on that playground for 
you too!)  
Find your school below and book tickets for the 
corresponding date and time from the events list. We 
can't wait to welcome you!
August
19th at 3pm = St Johns Primary

All sessions will take place in either the 2-3pm slot or 
the 3-4pm slot, and you are very welcome to pop into 
the cafe for coffee & snacks etc afterwards.
Tickets admit one school newbie and one adult and 
include a small goody bag for each child.
Spaces are limited on each sesh so get booking people!

THE DEN
5-8 Holly Court, Midsomer 
Norton. BA3 2DB
Tel : 01761 568384
www.foxandkitcafe.com

https://www.foxandkitcafe.com/

